
On behalf of the Department of Revenue, please accept my sincerest apologies for those that 
tried to participate in today’s workshop but were cut off from the audio and visual presentation.  
I understand the value of everyone’s time and apologize for the inconvenience this may have 
caused.  I had attempted to hold the meeting at an offsite location, but technical difficulties 
prevented us from making the workshop available over the internet.  Once the audio connection 
was lost we were not able to re-establish the connection.  
 
Accordingly, I will moderate all future WebEx meetings from the department’s offices in 
Anchorage, Alaska.  A make-up workshop that will have the same agenda and format as the 
August 23, 2012 workshop has been rescheduled for Wednesday, August 29, 2012, beginning at 
10:00 a.m., Alaska Daylight Time.  To access the WebEx meeting please go to: 
 
https://alaskadortax.webex.com/alaskadortax/j.php?J=622463696&PW=NYTU2NjExOTA5 
 
Meeting Number:  622 463 696 
 
Meeting Password:  1234 
 
The audio portion of the meeting can be accessed by calling: 
1-408-600-3600 
 
Access Code:  622 463 696 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
John M. Larsen, CPA 
Audit Master 
Department of Revenue, Tax Division 
550 W. 7th Ave., Ste. 500 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
  
Tel (907) 269-8436 
fax (907) 269-6644 
  
john.larsen@alaska.gov 
  
 

Any guidance provided by this email is not a binding legal opinion, binding ruling or binding 
interpretation that may be relied upon, but merely guidance concerning existing statutes and 
regulations.  The statutes and regulations control.  There may be other facts and circumstances or 
undisclosed facts and information that would have changed any guidance that may be provided if 
we were aware of it. 

 SECURITY NOTICE:  The state cannot guarantee the security of emails sent to or from a state 
employee outside the state email system. If you do not want to communicate with the 
Department of Revenue Tax Division via email, please contact the Tax Division in Anchorage at 
(907) 269-6620 or in Juneau at (907) 465-2320.   

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email message including any attachments is for the sole use of 
the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any 
unauthorized review, use, or disclosure is prohibited.  
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